
The USO 
needs your help.

Sound Off!
www.TellUSO.org

Some Department of Defense networks may block certain web sites; if you have problems accessing  
the Tell USO survey web site, please access the link on a civilian network.

HELP US SERVE YOU BETTER!
From September 7th - October 5th, 2011, go to www.TellUSO.org 
and take a few minutes to fill out our online survey.  

By completing our online survey, you’re automatically  
entered to win a $500 Visa gift card.  

$500

Sound Off !
Visa is not affiliated with USO. Visa does not sponsor, endorse, approve or have any responsibility for this promotion.

Sweepstakes


